Dear Sir/Madam

Having lived in the village of Moore- | was alarmed to read of the Warrington Borough Council’s PDO.

We believed when we purchased the above property in this beautiful historic village, many of the properties being of a listed
category, we were indeed surrounded by green belt land, i.e. not available for development.

Not for one moment thinking that WBC would release this land for a massive development, destroying for one,the Nature reserve,
one which has been available to nature lovers, walkers cyclists etc, from the local community, and far afield for many years.

The residents of Promenade Park, the majority of whom are retired elderly people, would have their well earned retirement totally
and utterly destroyed. Living opposite a warehousing site will have major health risks for all these residents, and residents of this
beautiful village.

The infrastructure in the area, is already compromised. How on earth can another 2000 homes on this land between A56 and
Runcorn Road cope with this development.These main roads are already so busy when the motorways are closed for one reason
or another !

| for one urge the WBC to reconsider this monstrous development.

Yours faithfully






